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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF ELECTION  
and 

CERTIFIED STATEMENT OF RESULTS 
 

ROCKINGHORSE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 1 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to § 1-13.5-513(6), C.R.S., that, at the close of business 
on March 2, 2020 there were not more candidates than offices to be filled, including candidates 
filing affidavits of intent to be write-in candidates, for the Rockinghorse Metropolitan District No. 
1.  Therefore, the election to be held on May 5, 2020 is hereby cancelled. 
 
 
 The following offices remain vacant: 
 
 Vacant   Until May 2022 
  
 Vacant   Until May 2023 
 
 Vacant   Until May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 /s/ Ashley B. Frisbie   
 Designated Election Official 
      
 
 
 
 Contact Person for District: 
 
 Kristin Bowers Tompkins, ESQ   
 WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON  
 Attorneys at Law     
 2154 E. Commons Avenue, Suite 2000  
 Centennial, Colorado 80122    
 (303) 858-1800     
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